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A.M.D.G. 

 

Dear Parents:    

 

I want to begin this letter by thanking the class mothers for all the beautiful activities of the month of 

May. The children and parents enjoyed these activities very much and will remember them for many years. 

Thank you so much for all you have done to make this school year successful, enjoyable and fruitful for God’s 

little ones at St. Aloysius. Thank you also to all of you parents who helped the class mothers in everything you 

could.  

                                                                            

 The school year is coming to a close, and we are happy to report that it has been a very successful and 

joyful one for all the children attending our School. They are now ready for the next step in their educational life.  

We thank you for entrusting your little ones to us at Saint Aloysius Happy House Learning Center, where they 

have received our undivided attention, love and care. 

 

 The following are the events taking place during these last days of school: 

 

END OF THE SCHOOL YEAR PARTY 

 

 The end of the school year party will take place on Wednesday, June 8th at 10:00 a.m. in the school 

grounds.  All parents are welcomed. There will be no afternoon classes this day.  

 

GRADUATION  

 

The graduation ceremonies will take place outside in front of the Nursery/Pre-K classrooms on Friday, 

June 17 as follows: 

 

Nursery Graduation: 9:00 a.m. (Children come to school at 8:30 a.m.) 

Pre-Kindergarten Graduation: 10:30 a.m. (Children come to school at 10:00 a.m.) 

 

There is no graduation for the 2 year old class. Their last day of school is Wednesday, June 15th. 

   

         Dress Code 

 

  -a dress for girls - dress shoes 

  -a shirt and pants for boys - dress shoes 

 

This is a special day for the children; therefore, they should look special for the occasion. 

 

 

 

http://www.st-aloysius.org/


Graduation Fee    

 

 There is a graduation fee of $10. This fee should be sent to the teacher no later than Friday, June 10th. It 

is necessary that all tuition and fees be paid by this date as well. Thank you for your cooperation! 

 

 Last but not least, I want to wish a very happy and blessed Fathers’ Day to all the fathers and grandfathers 

of our children. May the Sacred Heart of Jesus be your refuge and strength. May Saint Joseph, foster father of 

Jesus, guide you on your very delicate mission as fathers.  

    

 Wishing everyone a very happy, safe and restful summer! 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 

 

Sister Madeline Soto, OBT  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Happy FatHer’s Day! 
 
 


